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Spring Book Fair Opens Tomorrow! 
 
Dear Balaclava Families, 

 
The fun and excitement of Balaclava’s Spring Book Fair has begun! We were 
open for previews on Monday and Tuesday and sales begin tomorrow!   

 
Book Fair sales will take place at Nutrition Breaks on Wednesday, May 8th-Thursday, May 
9th as well as at our Open House Thursday evening from 5-6:30 pm.   

 
Volunteers Needed!  
 
We still have lots of volunteer spots open! If you are able to volunteer with sales for the Book 
Fair, please use this link to our Sign Up page. Thank you! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F45A5AC28A1FD0-49485868-spring#/ 
 
Thank you for supporting our school library and your 
child’s love of reading! 
 
Happy Reading! 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F45A5AC28A1FD0-49485868-spring#/

